
 
 
Dear Rockpointe Family: 
 
We hope this finds you well and finding ways to connect with others and grow in your faith during these 
interesting times. It's been encouraging to “see” so many of you on our Sunday livestreams. We also 
enjoy your visits to our Rockpointe Pantry as well as the kind emails and cards you send. We love our 
Rockpointe community! 
 
Speaking of the Pantry, we want to let you know that there will be no Pantry hours next week due to 
the scheduled Rockpointe Office summer shut-down (June 29-July 3). Both the RCC Office and Pantry 
hours will resume on Monday, July 6 at 9 AM and then carry on with our regular Monday-Thursday, 9 
AM-3 PM schedule. You can always contact us at 1-800-509-2926 with any urgent concerns outside of 
office hours including during next week's shut-down. 
 
We continue to prepare our plans to resume on-site gatherings. During the month of June we held a few 
small group meetings as well as an outdoor event to celebrate our AXIOM seniors. These events are 
giving us valuable insight into how best to handle larger groups. We anticipate offering more in-person 
gatherings soon, but ask that you remain patient as we plan and prepare. 
 
As you know, Handprints, our Christian Early Learning Center, has been closed since mid-March due to 
the pandemic. On Monday, June 22, Handprints officially reopened for business sporting new and 
enhanced health protocols. It has been a happy week welcoming our returning staff and students. It will 
take some time to build back up to full capacity, but we are grateful for God's provision and protection 
during these months. 
 
We are also grateful for your continued faithful giving. Even in the midst of financial uncertainty, we 
are humbled to know that so many of you are able and willing to give consistently and generously. It is 
because of your gifts that we are able to provide vital services like the Pantry. Whether you give online, 
drop a check in the mail, or stop by to see us, we thank you for your faithfulness. 
 
If you are on Facebook you may have noticed that we switched from our DailyJOURNEY devotional 
posts to a weekly format titled JourneyMOMENT. These videos will be posted every week on 
Wednesdays. AXIOM is on summer break, but if you have preschool or elementary-age children, keep 
tuning in to our Rockpointe Family Ministry Facebook page every Sunday morning at 9 AM. You never 
know what Pastor Jeff and Miss Angie will come up with! 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
Laura Edghill 
Communications Director 
Rockpointe Community Church 

http://www.rockpointe.org/give
https://www.facebook.com/RockpointeCommunityChurch
https://www.facebook.com/Rockpointe-Family-Ministry-64624660782/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w

